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Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: 7363653 
 
At the Paraparaumu/Raumati Community Board meeting on 18 August 2020, you spoke 
during public speaking time, and amongst other items you asked how much the Council had 
spent to date on the Gateway Project.  
 
Council response regarding your request 
 
Information regarding costs, and other topics, for the Kāpiti Gateway is available on the 
Council website via the following link:  
 
https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/your-council/projects/kapiti-gateway-

centre/#collapseTwentySixAB 

Ngā mihi  
 

 
 
James Jefferson 
Group Manager Place and Space 
Te Kaihautū Takiwā, Waahi hoki 
 

 




